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Exciting News for the 2025-2026 School Year! 

Dear St. Joseph Catholic School Families, 

We are thrilled to announce exciting changes to our Early Learning Program for the 2025-2026 
school year! As part of our commitment to providing a nurturing, faith-filled foundation for our 
youngest learners, we are expanding and enhancing our Preschool and Pre-K programs to 
better meet the needs of our families. 

What’s New? 

✨ Flexible Scheduling Options – More choices to fit your family's needs 
✨ Enriched Curriculum – Special classes, engaging learning centers, and hands-on activities 
✨ Exciting Experiences – Field trips, creative projects, and faith-based learning 

Please see the information sheet to see the new options for 2025-2026 school year! 

We are excited about these positive changes and look forward to welcoming your child into an 
engaging, faith-filled learning environment where they can grow, explore, and thrive! These 
changes will allow us to provide small class sizes with their age groups.  

Registration forms are available on the school website or in the school office. For more details 
or to reserve your child’s spot, please contact the school office at 419-465-2625. 

Blessings 

Mr. Tyler Lauber 
St. Joseph School  
Principal 
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